
~r. Edward Garabedian 
3710 Glendon Avenue 
Los Angeles, California 90034 

Dear Mr. Garabedian: 

January 12, 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous doaation of $50 .00 (fifty 
dollars) which you were kind enough to give to the Diocese. 

Our receipt No.22 04 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


